
Brenda Frey 
 
Creating a “post-recovery” plan for wolves at this time is premature, as Washington is still far from
meeting the goals set forth in the current plan. The reason for the de listing is only to pamper to
wolf haters and that is not a good enough reason to risk them from becoming extinct. Please use
your position to make sure this does not happen. Thank you for taking the time to read this letter.
Sincerely, Brenda
 


